
 

   
 

HOMEWORK SHEET For Year 3 and 4 

Published: 29.11.19 

Due in by: 6.12.19  

 

 

Round up   

Each week, two of our children will write the round up. This week it was the turn of Hares.    

This week in maths, Year 3 have been applying their times table knowledge to division and word problems, using lots of different methods 

to show thinking. Year 4 have concluded their chapter of multiplication by using their times table knowledge to solve word problems. In 

English and PE sessions, the children have been practising their dances and performances. 

  

Coming up 

In this section, the teachers will signpost next week’s learning, with suggestions so you can support your child.       

Next week will be our final week to refine and rehearse our Christmas play. We will be joining Year 1 and 2 to make Christmas decorations 

and will also be making props for the play. We will begin designing Christmas cards and calendars for the New Year! Year 3 will consolidate 

their multiplication and division learning in Maths and Year 4 will begin a chapter on Further Multiplication. 

 

 

Homework 

While you’re learning at home this week you could: 

 Perform lines from the play 

 Practice singing songs from the performance 

 Source items for your costume (see costume letter) 

 

  

Times tables 

Log into Time Table Rockstars and challenge a friend or 

teacher! 

Tell your grown ups all about the times tables you have 

been learning – what strategies can you use?  

10 x 8 = 80 

5 x 8 = 40  

 

Spellings 

Can you write a Christmas story 

using as many words from the 

Year 3 & 4 spelling list on the 

back of this letter? 

 

Reading 

Keep reading your ZPD 

book regularly at home. 

Also read lots of other 

books you enjoy so you 

can do lots of quizzes 

when you come back. 

Have a great weekend  

Remember the Christmas Fair will take place on Monday after school. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


